
The Fathering ProjectThe Fathering Project

 Monday 9th Octber 
(first day of Term 4) 

5.30pm @ the School 
Everyone is welcome to attend. 

Next MeetingNext Meeting

Thunderbolt’s Festival - Saturday October 28th
Yr 6 shirts
Term 4 Disco
Referendum Day BBQ 
Canteen optionshttps://www.facebook.com/thefatheringproject

AgendaAgenda

Uralla Co-op GrantUralla Co-op Grant

CANTEENCANTEEN
CLOSURECLOSURE

Our Canteen Manager is in need of parents to
help hand out the kids lunch orders. If we

cannot find anyone to help share the load, we
may not be able to continue to provide this

service.
We have been providing a treat day for our

students for many years. While the kids enjoy the
opportunity to have a special lunch, the service

provides a small profit which is returned directly
to the students. At the end of each year, the

funds generated by this simple service are used
to purchase quality, hand-picked and purposely-
selected literature for each and every child in

our school.
‼ It is a 100% win-win for the students ‼ 
But, it is not feasible for one family to be

expected take the full responsibility for providing
this service continually, week in week out. 

We will be considering our options with how we
can best continue providing this service and the

benefits it provides to our students. 
If anyone can volunteer just 1hr a month, or even
a Term, the P&C and the students would really

appreciate your support.
Please contact Erica on 0422 054 475, or Anne

in the office, if you can help.

Welcome…Welcome…
The Rocky River P&C would like to extend a very
warm welcome to our new students and families.
We hope you enjoy your time at Rocky River and
the benefits that our small school community can

bring. Term 4 will be a flat-out whirlwind of activity,
and we look forward to working with everyone to
make the final Term run as smoothly as possible.

🤞🤞🤞🤞🤞

We would like to say a very big THANK YOU to the
Uralla Co-op board for their very generous donation

of $1000. 
The Uralla Co-op is a Not-for-profit organisation
who redistribute their surplus income back to the
community through various community groups.

The P&C is proud of the fact that the wider
community acknowledges and appreciates our

work in improving access to educational
opportunities for our students.

https://www.facebook.com/thefatheringproject

